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To Our elected officials considering testimony on SB 868, 797 and 764:

We citizens really tire of your constant chipping away at gun ownership and our rights accorded thereto under the
2nd Amendment of the Constitution of the United States.

It becomes very frustrating when one realizes that ALL of these proposed items of legislation do not add up to any
measurable safety of the population.

In fact, the proposed elimination of a shall issue a firearm purchase at the end of a three day wait period is a clear
violation of the constitution and again, does nothing for public safety.

Law abiding, responsible gun owners seem to be the targets here, as opposed to going after those who really break
the law.

Why don't we use police resources to go after criminals, instead of creating more red tape for responsible citizens?
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